
From: Victor Hoskins 
Sent: Friday, February 01, 2019 11:27 AM EST 
To: Tracy Gabriel <gabriel@crystalcity.org> 
CC: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: Re: List of businesses from meet and greet 

Thank you 

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 1, 2019, at 10:47 AM, Tracy Gabriel <gabriel@crystalcity.org> wrote:

Thanks, I will send along shortly. We are just updating the document with the additional attendees that were not

on the RSVP list. it was a great, well-received event.

On Friday, February 1, 2019, Victor Hoskins <Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

Tracy, I would like to share it with our County Manager.

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 1, 2019, at 8:38 AM, Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> wrote:

Tracy,

Can you send to Victor?

Thanks, Andy

Andrew VanHorn
Work 240.333.3815

Cell   202.257.1014

Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the

intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or

otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law or doctrine. If you are not the intended

recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, reliance upon or use of the

contents of this message is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the

sender, and delete and destroy all copies of this message and its attachments.  No confidentiality or

privilege is waived or lost by transmission errors.

-- 

Tracy Gabriel
President and Executive Director 

Crystal City Business Improvement District

2001 Jefferson Davis Hwy, Suite 505 

Arlington, VA 22202

703.412.9434 
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